
Guests this morning were the BEC Foundation grant recipients: Friends of the Children, a new program 
that pays for 1 on 1 mentoring for children from ages 4-6 and continuing through 12th grade, CASA and 
Big Brothers Big Sisters. 
  
Bejot Memorial Golf Tournament is coming up on July 21.  Usually, 70+ golfers are in the tournament, as 
of today, there are 39.  Flag prizes are needed.  18 holes of golf, lunch, flag prizes on every hole, and 
payouts down to 3rd place.  Fun for all!!!  Only $65/golfer.  If interested, contact Steve Staebler for more 
info. 
  
The only event left is the 4th of July fireworks, if you are working, meet at Lake Chiesa (not the pond, 
as stated by Craig Burke, being corrected by Al Jones). 
  
Update on Quentin Staton: More mouth cancer was found when reconstructive surgery was being done 
in Salt Lake City.  Apparently, mouth cancer is one of the most difficult cancers to irradicate.  According 
to the doctors, most mouth cancers return in 3-5 years.  Continuing prayers are needed and welcomed. 
  
Our speaker today was Jeff Roach, Billings Airport manager.  He is the most qualified airport manager 
we've had here in many years.  He was manager at Fairbanks, AK airport for the last several years, as 
well as overseeing the Nashville, TN airport for 5 years prior to being in Fairbanks.  The 60-million-dollar 
revitalization to the Billings airport includes the most changes and innovations than have been done in 
the last 30 years.  The last minor update was completed in 1999.  Billings is the busiest air freight airport 
in Montana.  There has been a 23% increase in outgoing paid seats in the past year. 
The International Airshow is coming August 12-13 from 11-4 each day. 
Incidentally, Logan International Airport was named after the first manager of Billings Airport, who 
managed it for 30 years. 
  
Next week there will be a new BECON editor, 
Rocket 
  
 


